
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

November 29, 2023 

 

 

TO:  Sang-Hee Lee, Ph.D., Chair, Academic Senate, UCR Division 

 

FROM: Marcus Kaul, Ph.D., Chair, Faculty Executive Committee, UCR School of Medicine 

 

SUBJECT:  Response to [Systemwide Review] New APM: Proposed New APM - 672 - Negotiated Salary 

Program 

 

 

Dear Sang-Hee, 

 

The SOM Faculty Executive Committee has reviewed the proposed New APM: Proposed New APM - 672 - 

Negotiated Salary Program. 

 

The committee agrees with the revisions and has no further comments. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Marcus Kaul, Ph.D.  

Chair, Faculty Executive Committee School of Medicine 


